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From: greg white <ggregwhite@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2015 10:39 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Stray Dogs in Mullins SC

We have a stray dog problem in Mullins, South Carolina, the city and the County said that there was nothing 

that can be done because they have nowhere to house the dogs. My 70 year old mother feels like she's a prisoner 

in her own home. Is there anyone that you know of on a state level that I can contact to remedy this problem? 

Thanks for your time. 


